NORTH CAROLINA
BEAVER MANAGEMENT
ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

Guilford Soil and Water Conservation District
3309 Burlington Rd., Greensboro, NC 27405

Contact

Jamey Walker - S&W
Conservation Manager
jwalkerl@guilfordcountync.gov
(336)641-2443

Gary Cox, - S&W Conservation
Technician
fcox@guilfordcountync.gov
(336)641-2251

Nicole Carolan - S&W
Coordinator
ncarolan@guilfordcountync.gov
(336)641-2444

Millie Langley - Soil
Conservationist (Retired;
part-time)
mlangle@guilfordcountync.gov
(336)641-2442

WHAT

Starting July 1st, 2022 a new
program will be available for
Guilford County residents. The
Beaver Assistance Management
Program (BMAP) is a
collaborative program designed
to assist landowners with
problems caused by beaver
activity on private and public
lands. Landholders will have
access to assistance at a
reduced cost-share rate.

Landholders can expect to pay
the following cost-share fees for
services:

e $25 per site visit

e $125 per dam removed

Initial damage assessments are
provided at no charge. Beaver
management specialists average
10 visits over a 30-day period to
resolve the problem.
Landholders willing to conduct
beaver management activities
themselves are provided
individual training at no cost.

Private and public landowners
who reside in Guilford County
will have access to this
program. In addition the NC
Department of Transportation
also receives BMAP services.

Participants can expect to sign
a cooperative service
agreement (CSA) and a work
initiation document giving
written permission for
services to be conducted on

their lands.

HOW
Contact Guilford Soil and Water
to learn more about this
program. Staff can be reached

at the main office line:
(336)641-2440




